
 

 
 
 
 
Hello Foxwood homeowners: 
  
 Well that time of year is here again. And along with busy holiday schedules, family gatherings and  last 
minute shopping, we will meet one last time to elect a new executive board. It's been an education for me these 
last three years. Some things were good, others not so good, but through it all I know I gave this community 
100% of my attention, and sometimes even more. I have no parting comment to make and no bone to pick. I 
wish the next administration the best of luck in their endeavors. 
  

Sincerely, 
Marylee Feldman 

 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Recreation Committee Report 
Dear Friends & Neighbors, 
 

 Well the Holiday Season is in full swing and while there may be a nip in the air, we have some warm 
and exciting Holiday events coming up. 
 First let me say that our first annual San Gennaro Pot Luck Dinner was a great success!!! Thanks to the 
efforts of Cathy Hannon and our Recreation Committee all who contributed and attended enjoyed a fabulous 
Italian feast!  We all left stuffed and groaning put very happy. 
  Our Foxwood Village 30th Anniversary Social in Oct hosted by Peter Mastropolo was a success 
beyond all expectations.  The fabulous hors d'oevres and wine were just the right accompaniment to Peter's, 
delightful and informative speech and history lesson discussing the evolution of Foxwood Village from 
farmland to our beautiful community.  We all want to thank Peter, Jan, Barbara, J.D. and Junior and their 
families for helping us celebrate this momentous event. 
 Lastly, our Halloween Party was once again great fun!  George Briceno supplied the music, and we had 
some fantastic creative and amusing costumes. The food was amazing and we also celebrated Al and Joanne 
Iovino's 60th wedding anniversary on that day Oct. 30th.  
 

We have some really great Holiday Events in store: 
 

   Dec. 7th  Christmas Social at the Clubhouse 
                                       (*note to all new homeowners, please bring an  

     ornament with your name & house # on it for our tree.) 
 
   Dec. 11th  Christmas Dinner Dance at the Vineyards 
 
   Dec. 31st  New Year's Eve party at the clubhouse 
 
 Our community is what we make of it, by attending these events we get to socialize and have a good 
time.  We on the committee want to encourage everyone to take advantage of all we have to offer and as 
always please offer us and suggestions you might have for future events. 
 

Happy Holidays! 
Merry Christmas! 

Diane Capobianco,   tel. 591-1773, #94 


